Charitable Works

We, at Blessed Patrick O’Loughran Primary School believe it is important that our children gain an understanding of the imbalance in society and that there are those who are less fortunate than themselves, both in their own locality and in other parts of the world.  Pupils are encouraged to support and contribute to charity events.  In recent years these have included Trocaire, Children in Need and Christmas Shoe-box Appeal.
